
March 6, 1963 

Rabbi Dr. Tmmanuel Jakobovits 
Sth Aveme Synagogue 
5 Bast 62nd Street 
New York 21, New York 

Dear Rabbi Jakobovits: 

The enclosed letter from Rabbi Lookstein 
to me will explain the situation with 
regard to his supposed commitment to obtain 
fellowships for Rabbi Kasher's project. 

I suggest you inform Rabbi Kasher personally, 
at the meting, of Rabbi Lookstein's 
clarification, 

Plesse be kind enough not to show the letter 
itself to anyone, but to return it to me 
after you heve read it, 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
NLsff 

Enel 


